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OPEN HOUSE SET ON CROWN POINT IMPROVEMENT PROJECT 
 
 

The public is invited to an open house Thursday, August 30th, 2018 regarding the Crown 
Point Improvement Project. The meeting is from 5:30-7:00 pm at Northwest High School 
Auditorium, 8204 Crown Point Avenue.  
 
A brief presentation beginning at 5:45 will provide attendees with an overview of the 
project and concepts for roadway alternatives for Crown Point Avenue from 72nd Street 
to Blair High Road. Attendees will have the opportunity to offer feedback on several 
roadway alternatives. The consultant team and City staff will be on hand to share 
information about the project. 
 
Attendees should enter the parking lot using the east driveway into Northwest High 
School, and enter through the southeast door.  
 
The purpose of the project is to replace the pavement on Crown Point Avenue, upgrade 
the sidewalks and curb ramps to meet current standards, and repurpose the existing 
width of the road to accommodate multiple modes of transportation. This project will 
also incorporate principles from Omaha’s Complete Streets policy.  
 
Where possible, an accessible meeting facility for disabled persons will be provided.  
Appropriate provisions for the hearing and visually impaired persons will be made if the 
City of Omaha is notified by August 27th, 2018.  Notification should be submitted to:  
Public Works Department, Omaha/Douglas Civic Center, 1819 Farnam Street, Suite 
600, Omaha, NE 68183, telephone (402) 444-5220. 
 
For more information, visit the project website at www.keepomahamoving.com and click 
on the “Crown Point Improvement Project” link, or contact Jon Meyer at (402) 444-5220 
or jon.meyer@cityofomaha.org or Michael Piernicky, (402) 341-1116, 
mpiernicky@olssonassociates.com for additional information. 
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